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Dear esteemed readers, 
 
On behalf of the editorial board, I wish you a happy and prosperous new year. Last 
year (2014) Huria Journal published three issues: Huria Vol 16 in January 2014, 
Huria Vol 17 in September 2014 and Huria Volume 17 in September 2014. I wish 
to commend and appreciate the work done by authors, reviewers and the editorial 
board, whose collaboration has resulted in production of the three issues. 
 
This first issue of year 2015 contains articles ranging from agriculture, environment, 
ICTs, social studies, library issues and education.  Dear readers, enjoy reading the 
articles in this 19th volume of the Huria Journal. Potential authors are invited to 
submit articles for consideration for publication in future issues. 
 
Dears I hope you will enjoy reading articles published in this volume and continue 
to contribute articles to this journal. 
 
Prof. Emmanuel Kigadye 
Editor-in-Chief 
Huria Journal 
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